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To:  Pastors, Parochial Administrators and Parish Secretaries 
From:  BeeJae Visitacion – Manager of New Media and Communications 
Date:  September 19, 2017 
Subject:   Announcing the brand new Diocese of Sacramento website  
 
Hello! 
 
The wait is finally over! The Diocese of Sacramento website has been refreshed and is now LIVE: www.scd.org  
 

Before 

 

After 

 
 
The new website puts front and center the information that Diocesan website visitors need most: finding a parish, finding a school, 
and official news from the Diocese. Each parish and school has their own “profile page” which contains a high resolution photo of 
your location, general contact information, and links back to your website. Want to share the latest news, events, or resources from 
the Diocese? Each of these are easily shared to Facebook with just one click using the integrated “Share” button:   
 
I invite you to spread the word about the new website using the following announcement in your parish bulletins: 
 

Announcing the brand new www.scd.org 
The Diocese of Sacramento is pleased to announce the launch of a new Diocesan website. The site has 
been redesigned with a fresh look, streamlined navigation, and mobile-friendliness so you can take it with 
you on the go! Take a tour of the brand new website today at www.scd.org  

 
We’re always looking for ways to improve the user experience, so don’t hesitate to reach out to me if you have any suggestions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
BeeJae Visitacion 
Manager of New Media and Communications 
bvisitacion@scd.org • 916-733-0154 
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